## Regional School Unit # 10 Rumford Elementary School

121 Lincoln Avenue, Rumford, ME 04276 Telephone: (207) 364-8155 Fax: (207) 369-9446

Jill Bartash Principal Penny Carrier Secretary

September 15, 2022

Dear RES Families,

We have had an incredible start to the school year! Students came back to us ready to learn and to do their best. We have also welcomed many new students whose families join us from across the country and world. It's shaping up to be a great year!

Friday will be my last day at RES. I am thrilled to spend it at Ricker Hill with our students in grades 1 through 4! On Monday, retired principal, Chris Decker, will return to RES and serve as interim principal through the month of October. On October 31st, we will welcome permanent principal, Carrie Luce. I have had the opportunity to meet with Carrie and I am certain she will be a great fit at RES!

I want to thank you for your trust in me over the past six years. It is no small thing to send your babies off to school and to share raising them with others. It has been a joy to partner with you in this most important work. I am fortunate to continue to be part of the RES community as a parent myself. See you at Harvest BINGO in November! ⊚ ♥

In appreciation,

July Bartash